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 VICKY OBJ2015/6955/P 13/02/2017  02:33:37 Yet another old English tradition is under threat. The lovely old greasy spoon. I'm a Londoner born  

and bred. I live in Covent Garden and often take a stroll down the old Gray's Inn Road. I love the 

history of the area, the feel of the place. The characterful buildings and streets. But everytime i turn 

around another old part of London is demolished. Obliterated by more greedy property developers, 

with their characterLESS glass boxes, for equally greedy people. There are so many little, individual 

businesses that must be finding it hard to pay the rent as it is. I love individual places. Not chain coffee 

shops and restaurants. Please don't let another lovely old greasy spoon cafe just disappear. Andrew's 

cafe is a lovely example. You can get a proper mug of tea and watch the world go by. Friendly service. 

No airs or graces. It has a nice buzz and some customers have been going there every day for years. I 

know it would be a sore loss to them. Just so some greedy fat cats, can get even fatter!!! It would be 

fantastic if for once. The 'little fish' could beat the greedy 'shark developers'.
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